
Special Notice 

2020-02-07 

All DSI public services will be suspended 

Due to the development of the outbreak of the novel Coronavirus, all 

public services of the Identification Services Bureau (DSI) will be 

suspended during the period 8
th

 to 16
th
 February 2020. 

In case of urgency, please contact DSI at 2837-0777 or 2837-0888 

from Monday to Friday (9 a.m. to 6 p.m.). 

 


